
 

 
 

 
12th March 2024 

 
 

Osmington Bay Visit Monday 20th May – Friday 24th May 2024 
 

Medical & Dietary information form 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are getting ever so close to our year 6 children departing to the PGL center in Osmington Bay. To 
comply with PGL requirements regarding pupil information, please complete the survey (see link 
below). The information required includes emergency contact details that can be used when your child 
is at Osmington Bay. In addition, information regarding medical conditions, permission to administer 
certain medicines, dietary requirements and your child’s swimming ability is requested. You will also 
be required to know the date of your child’s Tetanus Booster, this can be obtained from your 
child’s Red Record Book or by contacting your child’s GP.   
 
Please click on the link below to complete the survey: 
 
https://forms.gle/jaqDKW2aNDXtCeAR6 
 
 
We would like to ask you to complete the survey promptly by Friday 22th March 2024 as all of 
the information on the survey is requested by PGL for their records and we must submit it to 
them before Easter Holidays.  
 
 
Attached you will also find the Insurance documents and for your convenience I am also including 
again the  FAQ and a list of recommended clothes and equipment for the trip.  Please remember, 
clothes will get dirty, so if you can send your child with old, inexpensive or non precious items, that 
would be preferable. 
 
 
Should you have any queries or further questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

K. Shadbolt 
 
Mrs Kamila Shadbolt 
School Business Assistant 
 
 

New Haw Community School 
The Avenue, New Haw, Surrey,  KT15 3RL 

 
Tel:  01932 336571   
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